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13th December 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

PARTAKE THEATRE COMPANY 

YEAR 2 

As part of our London’s burning topic, Partake Theatre Company will be visiting Year 2 on 

Friday 7th January 2022 to present their Great Fire of London workshop. This theatre 

group has visited school before and are very popular with the children. During the session 

the children will have the opportunity to experience the sights and the sounds of 

‘London’s Burning’ in an imaginative and interactive way. They will be fully involved in an 

exciting and stimulating drama workshop including dressing in costume and telling the 

story through narration, mime, chant, music and dance. We will be following our ‘live’ 

COVID-19 risk assessment; each class will attend the workshop separately and all props 

will be cleaned and sanitised in between. 

 

We do appreciate that this can be a challenging time of year financially but do have to 

ask for a voluntary contribution of £4.50 per child towards the cost of the 

performance.   Payment should be made by ParentMail +Pay.  

 

We are all looking forward to an exciting day. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

J Schaffer 
Miss J Schaffer 

Year 2 Leader 
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